Mobil Oil Company
A Division of Socony Mobil Oil Company, Inc

P. 0. Box 3371, Durango, Colorado

July 27, 1961

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mre Emery C. Arnold Re: MOEIL OIL COMPANY
challlla "c" 1
SW4 oec._7 26N 3W

Dsar Sir:

In your letter of May 24, 1961, Re: Mobil 0:1 #1 Jicarilla "C"
SW%—Sec. 7 26N 3W, you requested an approximate plugging date
for the subject welly, The well has been disconnected from

the gas sales line and *he well-head has been plugged,

At the present, a pressure bulld-up survey Is being performed
on this well, A bottom-hole pressure survey was conducted

in May, 1961, and will be taken periodicallv until stabili-
zation has been reached, It is our opinion that this infor-
mation will be of value in further developing our acreage.

I hope that this information will suffice and that permanent

plugging will not be necessary. If further information is
desired, please advise,.

Very tru'y yours,

W/ 7

HJDvoracek/rhb P. M. Balry
Dist. Prode/ Supte.

cc: G. W. Walker



